Dear Steve

Was very pleased to receive your letter and wish to thank you for your generous contribution to my collection of score cards. Also appreciate the picture. I am attempting to make a complete photo album of all members of the imortal Golf Collectors Society. I am afraid I also fall into the category of lousy players. Last year I was constantly in the middle eighties. I even had the pleasure of shooting a 78 one day. However this year it is a whole new ballgame.

My woods have completely deserted me. I have been playing all irons including off the tee. Don't know what it is but its driving me crazy. I just returned with my wife and three couples form a nice vacation in florida. While there I played a lot of golf. Not good but a lot. I picked up some choice cards which I am enclosing to you. I hope you enjoy them. I also am enclosing a card from Pine Valley which is the course I belong to.

We just opened a new Drexel Heritage Showcase furniture in Southbury Connecticut. It really turned out to be quite elegant. I am quite confident it will be successful. Hope so . I would like nothing better than to follow the sun playing & golf. well before I get boring, hope this finds you in good health

Best regards

Best regards Dick Aronheim

P.S.

The two cards from the diplomat are different.

one is the Presidential and the other the country club.

June 74

Hi Steve

A hardy and warm hello to a fellow member of golf collectors society. I must admit I am a bit curious how you became aquainted with the society being so far away. I am a fairly new member but have received many letters from people because of the directory. I told Joe Murdoch its much more enjoyable to sit and read letters from fellow collectors and write a few than to sit in front of a T.V. set.

My wife and I like to travel and hope to come to your country. We were in Italy and Switzerland two years ago and had a ball.

How is your golf game. Mine was super last year but I cant get back in the groove. I was going to the golf shhool you see in golf digest. However my family is opening a new Furniture store and the dates conflicted.

I am an avid collector of scorecards, and ball markers and if you might be so kind as to send me some from your area I would be most appreciative. I also ask anyone I write if the would send me a snapshot of there family. I call it my golf collector society family album.

Hoping this finds you in good health

Richard Aronheim Westwood Drive Middlebury Connecticut. 06762